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OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF POLICE

\/ / « South Andaman District
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X vt Port Blair A7 dated the 0L Sept, 2018

Ta,
The Secretary (Tribal Welfare)
A&N Administration
Port Blair

Sir,

Kindly refer to the discussions held on 04/09/2018 regarding the
visit of His Lordship to the Baratang Island. In this regard I am
directed to forward herewith a copy of letter No.1/Estt/HC/2018/1089
dated 31.08.2018 received from the Registrar of Circuit Bench of
Calcutta High Court at Port Blair. The movement has now been

rescheduled for 09/09/2018 tentatively.

In this regard, keeping in view the Andaman and Nicobar
Administration, Directorate of Tribal Welfare Circular No. 1-836/ 2004-
TW /343 dated 7t April, 2017 regarding convoy movement, the decision
obtained into the matter may kindly be intimated to us at the earliest

please.

Yours faithfully

o8
6
Sr. Superintendent of Police
Encl: As above South Andaman District



